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MEDIA 
RELEASE 

DISMISSAL OF NORFOLK ISLAND REGIONAL COUNCIL   
Council has been advised by the Assistant Minister for Regional Development and 
Territories that under section s 255(1) and 256(1) of the Local Government Act (NSW)(NI) 
that all civic offices of NIRC are declared vacant. 
 
Mr. Michael Colreavy has been appointed Administrator for a period of 3 years. 
 

Andrew Roach 
General Manager 
7 December 2021 

 


